
WORLD LOGISTICS SERVICE (U.S.A.), INC.   
 

111 W. Ocean Blvd., Suite 1040, Long Beach, California 90802 
PH: 562/437-8005 | FX: 562-436-2204 

 

May 1, 2017 

 

To Our Valued Customers: 

 

Re: Ocean Freight Rates for Automobiles 

 

First of all, we truly appreciate your continued patronage to our service. 

For almost 20 years, we have maintained our rate level for automobiles to satisfy our customers with 

competitive rates and service.  However, due to the rising costs of labor and operations, and the 

market remain stagnant in the recent years, we can no longer absorb these increased costs based on 

current rate levels. Effective July 1, 2017, World Logistics Service will increase its Ocean Freight 

rates for Automobiles (H’ ~240cm(7’10”) and less than 25 cbm’s) as follows: 

 

Current Rate (valid until June 30, 2017)  New Rate (effective July 1, 2017)* 

Yokohama:  $820/Unit     Yokohama:  $870.00/Unit 

  

Nagoya:  $950/Unit    Nagoya:  $1,020.00/Unit 

  

Osaka:   $970/Unit    Osaka:  $1,050.00/Unit  

                                         (Same rate for Direct and Non-Direct service.) 

  

Kanda:   $900/Unit    Kanda:  $950.00/Unit (Direct Service) 

                                                 $1,200.00/Unit (Non-Direct Service) 

*The subjected vessel is to be announced in due course. 

  

Also, effective July 1, 2017; if you ship older Automobiles (model year 1960 and older), we can ship 

up to Yokohama port only.  However, if there is a request to ship such Automobiles to final 

destinations such as Nagoya, Osaka or Kanda (trans-ship via Yokohama), we will accommodate such 

request for on-carriage with $600.00/Unit additional freight charge, to cover the cost of specialized 

trailer as domestic transporters including feeder vessel no longer accept such older automobiles, from 

Yokohama.  This additional freight charge will be added to our new Yokohama rate.   

   

Emergency Bunker Adjustment Factor (EBAF) will remain in effect based on our filed tariff. 

We sincerely appreciate your kind understanding to our current situation. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Shigeru Hayashi 

President and C.E.O., World Logistics Service (U.S.A) Inc. 
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